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April 9, 2020 
 
 
 ​Special Memo: April Preschool Screening  

  
 
 
Dear Parents, Guardians, and Community Members:  
 
Griswold Public Schools had scheduled its screening for 4-year-old children on April 24, 2020.  Due to the current 
school closure this screening will ​not be conducted as planned.​  If you were planning on attending this screening 
and you had not yet signed up please email Jaselyn Caviness, GES Secretary, at ​JCaviness@griswoldpublicschools.org 
with ​your child's name, parent name, and contact information.​ We will communicate with families in the near 
future when an alternative plan has been developed after we receive further guidance from the state of Connecticut.  
 
As always, Griswold Public Schools keeps Child Find obligations in mind and actively seeks to locate, identify, and 
refer children from birth to age 21 who require special education and related services in order to assist them and their 
families. If you are concerned about a child's development, you are encouraged to contact Griswold Elementary School 
to receive information about Early Childhood Screenings. If the child is younger than 3 years of age, you may choose 
instead to contact the Connecticut Birth to Three System at 1-800-505-7000. If you have any questions regarding this 
process, please contact 860-376-7650, or ​CChamplin@griswoldpublicschools.org​.  
 
 Please do not hesitate to contact us if we can be of help.  
 
 
 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Chris Champlin 
Director of Special Education and Pupil Services 
Griswold Public Schools  
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